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Mr. John H. Sweet, President
U.S. News & World Report
2300 N Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20037

Dear Mr. Swee.:

Thank you for your letter of June 15. 1979 which
informed us that the Nffice of the Cnairman would
be receiving complimentary copies of U.S. News
and World Report.

We find the publication most informative and
will look forward to seeing it regularly.

SIncerer,
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Joseph M. Hendrie
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